
Movie Tram to launch additional tours
to address overwhelming response (with
photo)

     The Movie Tram activity under the Hong Kong Pop Culture Festival 2023,
organised by the Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD), received
overwhelming response since its launch. To allow more local public and
tourists to experience this unique cultural journey, 26 additional tours will
be held in May and June. Tickets for the additional tours for May and June
priced at $100 per person will be available at URBTIX starting tomorrow (May
12) and on May 19 respectively.
      
     The additional tours of the Movie Tram will be held on the afternoons of
weekends from May 20 to June 11. There are two routes, eastbound or
westbound, covering the same attractions. Led by docents, participants will
take a stroll on the streets in Central and Western District to explore
classic film locations in Hong Kong and listen to film specialists' sharing
of behind-the-scene stories and inspirations for cinematic creativity on
board a thematic tram. With 15 participants per tour, the tour, conducted in
Cantonese, will run for approximately two hours.
          
     Spots to be visited during the tour include Kau U Fong, Mee Lun Street,
PMQ, Tank Lane and Western Market, allowing participants to explore the
shooting locations of movies "Rouge", "Arrest the Restless", "In the Mood for
Love", "Infernal Affairs", "Three: Going Home" and "The Way We Dance". Guests
joining the tram ride include directors and producers Stanley Kwan and Ann
Hui, producer and screenwriter Mani Man, and directors and screenwriters
Jacky Ng and Jun Li.
                
     The Movie Tram, presented by the LCSD, is one of the programmes under
the Hong Kong Pop Culture Festival 2023. Walk In Hong Kong is the
collaborative organisation of this programme. For programme and ticketing
details, please call 5511 4839 or visit the website
www.pcf.gov.hk/en/movietram.html or walkin.hk/public-tour/movie-tram.
          
     The first Hong Kong Pop Culture Festival organised by the LCSD aims to
offer an array of programmes from pop concerts and performances to thematic
exhibitions, film screenings, outdoor and outreach activities, showcasing
Hong Kong's unique cultural creativity and vibrancy. For more information on
other fascinating programmes of the Hong Kong Pop Culture Festival, please
visit www.pcf.gov.hk/en.
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